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BULLETIN: Our college dictum “VIDYAN SARVATHA PUJAYATE” 

signifies that Scholar is worshipped everywhere. This government degree 

college provides opportunities for all round development in students 

according to present context of globalization. We offer under graduate 

courses in six major groups to create a large pool of employable man 

power. Teaching by professionals makes learning more personalized. The 

college faculty and staff are committed in engaging in collaborative and 

cooperative relationships for the purpose of excellence in the under 

graduation course. 

Dr. S.NARESH, Principal 

PRINCIPAL’S Message: 

I am extremely happy that Govt. Degree College , P 

orumamilla has been in the practice of various curricular, co-

curricular and extra -curricular activities for the welfare of all 

students. Several innovative programmes and Best Practices 

are unique to our institution, which intends of offering value 

based and quality education to the students under the able 

guidance of APCCE, APSCHE and Y.V. University. In 

realization of the aim of our institution, the students are 

helped to grow into fine human beings who are capable to 

face the challenges of the present world. All the 

developmental activities would not have been possible 

without the support and cooperation of the students and the 

teachers. I wish the college would continue to grow in all 

ways in the days to come. This news letter echoes the 

highlights of the college activities. 
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NSS SPECIAL CAMP BY 2nd Unit 

GDC-PML feels very much happy to share with you that we have two NSS UNITS. NSS-II  has got a 

special camp for one week from 01/02/2024 to 07/02/2024  to work at our adopted village, 

KONDUGARI PALLI  and in our college campus. The 2nd unit coordinator Dr.S. Mallikarjuna Rao 

coordinated the volunteers with the support of Principal, Vice-Principal and staff. The first day NSS 

volunteers chose and cleaned the M.P.U.P School at KONDUGARI PALLI. The Head Master gave 

his suggestions to the unit and made it success the first day of the camp. 

 

1ST DAY INAUGURAL SESSION AT M.P.P SCHOOL, KONDUGARI PALLI, 

PORUMAMILLA: 

 

 

 



NEWS LETTER FOR THE MONTH OF FEBRUARY- 2024 

 

GOVERNMENT DEGREE COLLEGE, PORUMAMILLA. Page 4 
 

2nd & 3rd of the NSS CAMP: 
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4th & 5th day of the NSS CAMP: 

GDC-PML takes pride to share that we have invited Dr.Subbarayudu from Porumamilla  to 

our college adopted village KONDUGARI PALLI. The doctor tested the people of village and 

made awareness on "Health and Hygiene". NSS coordinator, Principal, Vice-Principal and staff 

participated and made grand success of the fifth day NSS Special camp. 
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6th & 7th day of the NSS CAMP: 

GDC-PML conducted Special camp for one week at KONDUGARI PALLI our adopted Village. NSS 

coordinator, Vice-Principal and staff participated in the last day of the camp. Local M.P .P School 

teachers and M.E.O of Porumamilla-1, Sri.Rathna Swamy attended as special guest. The special 

invitees were felicitated by NSS coordinator and the staff. In the valedictory function the NSS 

Volunteers got certificates. M.E.O appreciated the students and coordinator for the beautification of 

school campus.  With collective work made it grand success. 
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NATIONAL DEWORMING DAY-09-02-2024 

GDC-PORUMAMILLA observed as National De worming Day today. Dept. of Zoology and NSS 

unit have distributed Alphendozole pills to the students and explained the importance of day. All the 

staff took part of it. 
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VOTERS AWARENESS PROGRAMME 

GDC-PORUMAMILLA conducted Voters awareness programme collaboration with Eenadu-E-TV. 

The reporter Sri.Giri of E-TV, Porumamilla invited as special invitees M.E.O of Porumamilla-1 

Sri.Rathna Swamy and Sri.Sanjeev Reddy, Deputy Tahsildar. They made awareness among the 

students to enroll their vote and to cast their vote to the right person. The Vice-Principal Sri.Prakash 

Rao spoke the value and important of casting vote and to elect the honesty man in politics. 
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ALUMNI ASSOCIATION  CONRIBUTION 

GDC-PORUMAMILLA as a part of Alumni Association, one of the alumni Sri.K.Ramana MPTC, 

Porumamilla contributed Rs 50,000/ in the presence of  Vice -Principal Sri.S.Prakash Rao and and 

other faculty members. He also felicitated with Shawal and garland to his old faculty and said that it 

was his responsibility to support his studied college. All the staff thanked his support contribution 

towards the college.
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Sri.Raja Sekhar Alumni of our college donated a colour printer to our college today. 

Really it shows his gratitude towards the college and the staff thanked him whole 

heartedly for his kind heart. 

 

Donated a computer: A desk top computer was presented by Dr.K.Venkata 

Subbareddy, Prinicipal of  SBVR DEGREE COLLEGE, BADVEL. 
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NATIONAL SCIENCE DAY 28/02/2024 

GDC-PORUMAMILLA commemorated "The National Science Day"in our college under the able 

leadership of Dr.S. Naresh, Principal and Head of the Department Physics, Dr.K.Venkatarao and Sri. 

Madhu Babu, Lec.in Physics. The introductory words were by Dr.K Venkatrao who emphasized the 

great ness of Sir. C.V Raman and Raman's Effect in1928. He was awarded Noble prize for that during 

1930. The I ndian Government has been observing the day since 1986. The principal of our college 

illustrated about theme of 2024 is "Indigenous Technologies for Viksit Bharat" Indian scientists, 

technicians should depend on ourselves on account of that India must be developed. The students 

must inculcate the Science as a part of life. 
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STUDENTS EXCHANGE (Open Day) PROGRAMME 

APSWR Junior College, Sagileru students made a visit to our college observed the facilities and 

interacted with staff especially they spent time in the labs and library   on 20/02/2024
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ADMISSION CAMPAIGN 

The teaching staff of our college have visited nearby located Junior colleges like KGVB & Residential , 

campaigned to seek the new admission in our college for the academic year 2024-25. 
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PAPER CLIPPINGS 

 

   

 


